
E.A. WALSH 
200 MOYER ST. , NBU 87-79 
RIDGECREST, CA-93555 
24 JAN 1987 

MR. HAROLD WEISBERG 
7627 OLD RECEIVER ROAD 
FREDERICK, MD-21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

I am a 20 year veteran in the JFK campaign following a path different from 
that of the "critics". In a letter to Henry Hurt, I mentioned that I believed I 
had unusual information about the Tague shot and would like to submit it to you, 
if you were still interested in wringing out all the information in the Altgens 
picture. I'll be happy to put together a bundle of information and requirements 
for you, if you are interested in working out the clues. 

Would you care to examine some data revealing how Oswald's(?) 3 cartridges 
produced over 20 bullets, several corpses, and many wounded? If this is news to 
you, I can set you on the trail of some fascinating reading. This isn't of my 
doing. The chap who did the investigating had it on the air in the Los Angeles 
area for months. The verifiable documentation is worth the knowing. 

The holidays and other work has set me back by weeks in getting out this 
letter. A little time can be regained, if you ant to work on the case, by 
getting a copy of the original Robert West map shown at the top of page 4 in J. 
Thompson's SIX SECONDS IN DALLAS. A common map is required for reference by 
those who will work with your.  data. My preliminary work shows that copying from 
the book and enlarging incurs paper stretching and mismatching that puts the 
results in question. Writing to five official addresses in Dallas to get a map 
revealed that the siege mentality still grips the town. If you can provide me 
with General E.A. Walker's Dallas address, or have him write me direct, we can 
recover a great deal of time; He is important in the case and will have to be 
contacted sooner or later. 

I hope you will take an active interest in the case. You are the one who 
exposed the cropping effects on the Altgens photo; you are the one most qualified 
to see it to the finish. 

Yours truly, 
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E.A. Walsh 


